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7.1.20 
 

 
Y3 Smart scoot training 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Y3 children have the chance to do scooter training next Monday (13th January) morning in 
school. They will need to bring their own scooter and a helmet. We do have some spare 
helmets in school. Please return the slip below if you would like your child to take part. Please 
ensure they bring their scooter and helmet to school on the day. 
 
 
Regards 
 
Mrs Robson 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I would like my child to take part in scooter training on Monday 13th January 
 
 
Child’s name:…………………………………………….. My child will bring their scooter and 
helmet on the day. 
 
 
I would like to borrow a school helmet (please tick if you would like this). 
 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………….(parent/carer’s signature) 
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